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Comments: I am a firm supporter of increasing the db limit. If a current model can not meet your extremely low

limit now it should be raised to the current deq limit or higher. I feel it should actually be similar to the limits set at

any race track in the state of Oregon. These are off highway vehicles and should follow the same guidelines as

such


